





          April 2020   

CONTACT US: 

103 LAUREL AVENUE 
CARRBORO, NC 27510 

919-869-7368  

Montessoriacademync.com 

Read Our Blog at http://blog.montessoriacademync.com 
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 During these difficult and unprecedented times, we are 
keeping calm and carrying on here at the Montessori Academy of 
Carrboro.  We are open and caring for children with a reduced 
staff.   

 The children here have been learning about weather, and 
have been doing rain cloud experiments.  We’ve also talked 
about the importance of rain.  We’ve also been learning about 
feelings and hygiene, including proper hand-washing technique!   

 We’ve been enjoying story time and making arts and 
crafts.  We had a lot of fun making a handprint flower 3-D craft.  
We have also been enjoying the beautiful spring weather, and 
have been spending lots of time playing outside. 

 We miss all of you very much!  We are all very much 
looking forward to having everyone return to the Montessori 
Academy of Carrboro.  Until then, we hope everyone is staying 
safe and healthy!
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